March 10, 2008

Unit Owner

Glenmont Commons Homeowner’s Association

Morris Plains, NJ  07950

Re:  2008 POOL BADGES

Dear Unit Owners,

Enclosed please find your 2008 pool badge registration application.  As you are aware, permanent badges were previously distributed to the community.  In order for your badges to be valid this season, the enclosed form must be filled out and returned to our office as soon as possible.  We will then send the 2008 validation sticker(s) to you, which is to be placed on the badge.  Please be reminded that only homeowners in good standing will receive 2008 sticker(s).  If you rent your unit, you must fill out and sign the application, then forward it to your tenants.
* IF YOU ARE A NEW OWNER AND DID NOT RECEIVE BADGES FROM THE PREVIOUS OWNER, PLEASE INDICATE SO ON THE ENCLOSED APPLICATION.

Please mail/fax this form to our Caldwell office at the address/fax # listed above.  All forms must be returned no later than April 7, 2008, in order to receive your validation stickers before Memorial Day weekend.

The Glenmont Commons pool will officially open on May 24, 2008, (weekends only until public school closes) and will be open daily through Labor Day, September 1, 2008.  Pool hours will be from 11:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. on Tuesdays, Thursdays, Weekends & Holidays, 12:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays.  A copy of the Pool Rules is enclosed.  Please take a moment to discuss these rules with family members, especially children.  These rules will be strictly enforced by the lifeguards for the safety of all Glenmont Commons residents and their guests.

Should you have any questions, concerns or comments during the pool season, kindly address them to your Property Director, Mike Freda at 973-234-8527.

We hope that you enjoy the season.

Sincerely,

Mike Freda, Property Director

Glenmont Commons HOA

Enclosures
